
 
 
 

November 16 - 19, 2020 
 
Report Cards and Parent Teacher Interviews 
 
Report cards will go home with your child on Monday Nov 16. 
Parent Teacher Interviews must be conducted remotely at this time, so teachers have sent notices 
for parents to book specific virtual meeting times.  Connect with your child’s teacher about which 
method of communication (Google Meet, phone call etc..) works best for both of you.  The meetings 
will be scheduled for the evenings of Tuesday and Wednesday Nov 17 -18 from 4:30pm-7:30pm.  If 
you have not heard from your teacher yet, please contact the school directly with up to date contact 
information and we can help you out! 
 
Scholastic Book Fair 
 
Aurora parents can start shopping our virtual Scholastic Book Fair effective November 9 through 
November 22 by clicking ​here​! 
 
COVID Safety! 
 
Please remind your child to follow school rules for masking, distancing, 
and hand-sanitizing.  Students must properly wear masks whenever 
directed by staff, and students must compy in order to enhance our 
safety while at school. 
 
Call for Parent Volunteers!  
 
Are your Sunday evenings lacking excitement?  How about volunteering at the Lac La 
Biche Bingo hall?  The Aurora Thunder Parent Fundraising society is hosting a bingo on 
Sunday November 29.  Enjoy a free meal while watching the bingo action and helping 
out the students of our school!  The shift runs from 5pm to about 9pm and we require 
three people to work the shift.  Free food and wonderful people make for a great 
Sunday night out.  Please call or text Joyce Cloutier at (780)623-8203 if you are able to 
volunteer. 
 
Pre-Order Lunch and Snack Cards 
 
All lunch orders must be made by midnight on the ​Saturday before​ that week of school. 
Go to ​https://nlsd.schoolcashonline.com/​ to order for lunches or for concession cards.  

 

https://bookfairs-canada.myshopify.com/pages/5150825
https://nlsd.schoolcashonline.com/

